



Tel: 01384 818305 Fax: 01384 818306 e-mail: info@dingle.dudley.sch.uk

Thursday 5th June 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Appointment of New Deputy Headteacher

I am pleased to announce that, following a thorough and rigorous recruitment process, we have appointed a new deputy headteacher at Dingle Community Primary School.

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Jodie Richardson to our school community. She joins us with a wealth of experience in primary education, including previous leadership roles at Milking Bank Primary. Mrs Richardson is passionate about supporting pupil achievement, staff development, and fostering an inclusive and positive learning environment.

We are confident that Mrs Richardson will make a significant contribution to our school, working closely with staff, pupils, and families to build upon our successes and continue to provide the best possible educational experience for all our children.

Mrs Richardson will officially join us on 1st September 2025, however she will be spending some time in school beforehand to get to know our wonderful children and staff team.

We look forward to working together to ensure a smooth transition and to support Mrs Richardson as she settles into our school.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

N Heather

Ms N Heather

Headteacher

